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Circular 
No. 2015/02 January 2015 

Property Information Inquiry Service changes 
From Wednesday 1 July 2015, LPI’s Property Information Inquiry Service (PIIS) will cease 
operations. PIIS has operated for over 25 years as a centralised service enabling customers to 
make property information inquiries relating to other government agencies and utilities as part of 
the conveyancing process. However, with many of LPI’s authorised Information Brokers now 
offering similar services there is no longer a need for LPI to continue to do so. 

If you use PIIS for property inquiries and are looking for an alternative provider, Information 
Broker contact details are available on the LPI website 
at www.lpi.nsw.gov.au/land_titles/online_information/information_brokers.  

LPI will continue to accept PIIS applications received up until 2.00 pm, Tuesday 30 June 2015. 
After this date, all applications will be returned to the customer. LPI thanks PIIS customers for 
their patronage over the years. 

Enquiries 
Enquiries may be made by email to Libby Abraham, Senior Business Manager, Wholesale 
Client Services on libby.abraham@lpi.nsw.gov.au.  
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